RGC BOARD MEETING 12/04/15
Meeting called to order by Jesse Sierra at 8AM
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Jesse Sierra, Russ Tabbert, Charlie Aichele, Frieda Aichele, Gary Krohn, John Parola, Ken Lyon,
Chuck Heath, Bryan Lange, Dick Hunt, Neil Thomas, Jay Conner, Paul Gonzalez, Jim Tiffany & Keith
Erickson
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:
Jesse thanked all the board members for their assistance during the year.

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

Russ reported there are 80 people signed up for the party tonight and that he would be there early to set
thing up tonight.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

We currently have about 100 signed up at this point with slightly under 200 not having renewed as yet.
Follow up calls will start this weekend.

TREASURE'S REPORT:

No Report.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

Gary asked for a consensus on the date for the proposed Rose Cup Qualifier tournament. It was
decided that September 17" was the date to play. Jesse noted that due to the efforts of John Parola, we
have been allowed to move up the start times for 8 of our tournaments to 8-8:30 AM for 2016.

BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Charlie reported that the tournament books are in good shape and the carry over will be very close to
last year once the trophies are paid for.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

No Report.

WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

Everything is good and up to date at this time.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:



Frieda gave another clarification on the rules for hole #6.
CORRESPONDENCE:

Jesse reported on letters from Plumas Lakes and Aptos Seaside Golf Courses asking for our return
business.

OLD BUSINESS:

No old business.

NEW BUSINESS:

After a discussion on the recent behavior of one of our members, a motion was made and passed to bar
him from two man events and NCGA qualifiers for unsportsmanlike conduct.

John asked board members to get newsletter articles to him by the 15" of December so that he may get
the newsletter out in a timely manner.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:55AM.
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